

SERVING NORTHEASTERN BRITISH COLUMBIA

August 25, 1982

Expo "86 Box 1986 Station A Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Sir,

Expo "86 promises to be the most exciting event to happen in British Columbia and we are looking forward to following its development from the very beginning.

As Resource Development Officer for Northern Lights College, which serves the northern 1/3 of the entire province, I would like to know to what extent the provincial population will be involved in Expo '86 planning.

I am particularly interested in the transportation theme from the historical aspect since the modes of transportation in northern British Columbia have developed only in this century. Many forms of transportation in the North were developed out of the need for survival which makes Northern Canada unique. I hope the historical aspect, the modern, and futuristic aspects of transportation are treated equally.

Could you please send me any information concerning exhibits and developments along with organizational plans and who is in charge of various sections for Expo '86. May Northern Lights College Resource Development be added to a mailing list for further information. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Susan E. Popesku

Resource Development Officer